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Dear Commodore supporter, 

This past season was one of historic achievements for our football 
team. From beating Tennessee at home for the first time in 30 years to 
finishing the season ranked nationally in the Top 25 with a 9-4 record, 
you have a lot to be proud of as a Commodore fan. 

In fact, the successes our football program and all our student-athletes 
and coaches have experienced, both on and off the playing field, are a 
testament to the support they receive from dedicated fans like you. For 
that, I offer my sincerest appreciation. 

As we begin to prepare for the 2013 season, I would like to make you 
aware of some seating changes at Vanderbilt Stadium. The ticket 
renewal process for football seats in our current National Commodore 
Club sections will require an increased NCC donation in addition to 
purchasing the season tickets. Also, additional seats will be designated 
as NCC seats for this upcoming season. 

Some seats on the home side of the field and all seats on the visitor 
side of the field will not require an NCC donation for this upcoming 
season. Moving forward, more sections in Vanderbilt Stadium may be 
designated as NCC sections. You can learn about NCC membership 
benefits, specifically priority seating and parking, by referring to the 
NCC information sheet.

Major improvements-from the video board to the artificial surface- 
have already been made to Vanderbilt Stadium. More improvements to 
the stadium, including those to enhance the fan experience, are on the 
horizon, and we hope to share those with you soon. We have retained 
the finest coaching staff in America, and Vanderbilt is fully committed 
to the continued success of our football program.

We need you to play your part! We are committed to preparing our 
student-athletes to be leaders and champions in all aspects of their 
lives. To achieve this all-important goal, we need people like you who 
will join us in financially supporting our programs with gifts through 
the NCC. 

You helped cheer our football team on to victory during the 2012 
season, and we hope you will make an investment in the future 
successes of our student-athletes by purchasing or renewing football 
season tickets. We invite you to join us for all seven home games in 
2013.

Thank you again for your past support. Anchor Down!

Sincerely yours, 

David Williams
Vice Chancellor and Athletics Director
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ON THE FIELD
Vanderbilt finished the 2012 
season ranked nationally in 
the Top 25.

The Commodores finished 
the 2012 season 9-4. The 
team’s nine wins are the 
most since 1915.

Vanderbilt finished the 2012 
season 5-3 in SEC play. The 
program’s only other five-win 
SEC season was 1935.

The Commodores will enter 
the 2013 season boasting a 
seven-game win streak, the 
current longest win streak 
in the SEC.

WINNING NUMBERS 
Be a game changer. Vanderbilt is committed to preparing
our Commodore student-athletes to be champions in all 
areas of their lives. An annual National Commodore Club
donation helps us achieve this all-important goal. For the 
2013 football season, the NCC donation will increase for 
existing NCC sections in Vanderbilt Stadium and additional 
seats will be designated as NCC seats. Through an annual
NCC donation, you provide support for our student-athletes
as well as become an NCC member and receive member 
benefits. Show your support from NCC seats as we cheer 
on the Commodores to a winning season. Anchor Down!
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$1,250The Bridge

D, Rows 11-39
C and E, Rows 11-39
C, D and E, Rows 1-10
B and F, Rows 1-39
Sideline Non-NCC
Endzone (South)*
Endzone (Hill)

*Endzone (Family Plan) includes two adult tickets and two youth tickets in H, I, J, K, L, M or N for $455.
**Processing fees are not included in total price.

SEAT LOCATION
TOTAL PRICE 
(PER SEAT)**

TICKET PRICE 
(PER SEAT)

ANNUAL DONATION 
(PER SEAT)

2013 VANDERBILT FOOTBALL

VANDERBILT STADIUM
2013 ANNUAL DONATION 
AND TICKET PRICE GUIDE

Vanderbilt Athletics requires an 
annual donation per seat through 
the National Commodore Club 
for specific seats in addition to 
the season ticket price.
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$315
$315
$315
$315

$145
$160
$315
$365
$415
$615
$665
$1,565

National Commodore Club  (615) 322-4114  ncc@vanderbilt.edu  NationalCommodoreClub.com

from NCC seats in Vanderbilt Stadium
SUPPORT
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for the best football parking

Come early and soak up the game 
day atmosphere at the National 
Commodore Club tailgate. Located 
on the lawn between the Star Walk 
and Gate 2, the NCC tailgate opens 
approximately three hours before 
each home game for NCC members 
and their guests. A registration email 
will be sent before each home game 
with event details. Anchor Down!

Lot 1 (reserved)

Lot 1A 

$3,000+

$1,500-$2,999

Lot 2 $500-$1,499

Lot 3 

Lot 4 

Lot 71 (disabled)

$350-$499

$200-$349

For priority football parking during the 2013 season, 
a donation to the NCC is required at these levels: 

$150

Kick off Vanderbilt Football
home games at NCC tailgates

National Commodore Club 
members receive the best 
football parking on game 
days. Enjoy the tailgating fun 
before the game and then a 
short walk to the stadium for 
the game. Your annual NCC 
donation applies to both your 
seating and parking benefits.

Contact the NCC office at (615) 322-4114 
or ncc@vanderbilt.edu if you have any 
questions regarding priority football 
parking. We will be happy to assist you.

Score your priority football 
parking spot today!

Anchor down


